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June 24, 2015, Graduations in Panama and México

IT Ti. 2:2: “And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to
Jaithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.”

Dear Praying Friends,

We have two graduates and two graduations that we want to talk about. One graduate in México, the other
in Panama, one graduation in Panama and the other in Mexico. Keep supporting the institute!

Update On Francisco René Leal, Graduate # 76

As we told you in our last letter, René had a bus route. Pastor Juan de Dios told me that they
were bringing in up to 35 people on that route. Well, Sunday the 7" of June he started a mission
out of that bus route and their first Sunday they had 54 in attendance!

Update On Arnulfo Olivo, Graduate #16

Arnulfo Olivo (“Arnie” as we call him), is no stranger to those who have followed our ministry. He
graduated in 1989 and worked with me as a youth director, music director and associate before surrendering
to go to Panama as our first foreign missionary. He took a work started by a missionary, then started two
other works, and a Bible Institute in 2001. Today they have 18 students in the Bible Institute. Their most
recent graduation was in March with two graduating from a church that started from their church!
Their goal is to reach out to the large Jewish and two ethnic communities of people who have emigrated
from India and China. They want to win them to Christ, train them and send them back to their native
countries as missionaries. Arnie was 16 when he enrolled in our institute in Monterrey, and now is serving
faithfully in Panama starting churches, and training people to serve God just as we have trained him!

Graduation (# 29) in 2014:

The Fundamental Baptist Institute had its 29" graduation
exercises in July of 2014, with 3 students graduating.

[ am pictured here with the graduates of whom we will
be giving a report in upcoming issues. We have had 80
graduate from our Bible Institute since its inception!
Hallelujah! I had the privilege of preaching the
graduation ceremonies, with 420 present, and God
blessed with the altars full, and 12 saved!

Received for the Institute in April and May 2015
$ iMuchas Gracias! Thank You!

MX%Z«” 5)’ You make it possible for us to teach the Word to Hispanics so that they can reach the

world for Christ!

In Him,

Daniel L. Jones, Sr.
Gal. 6:9
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